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Meet The Board

Easter Is Coming! 

Laurel Oaks Annual Assessments

Laurel Oaks has consistently been a thriving community of reputable and diverse families.  Since 1983,  
the standards of well-kept properties, familial atmosphere, growing property values, and peace of
mind have kept this community a safe and prosperous one. As we step in the year 2024 Laurel Oaks
has the opportunity to take great strides in further cultivating a sense of community.   The new year is a
great time to reconnect, volunteer and get to know our neighbors! 

January 2024

Our next HOA sponsored event will be the Easter Holiday!
Last year we had a great turnout and everyone had a
wonderful time. The community needs YOU to help make
this year’s ‘Annual Easter Egg Hunt’ another HUGE success!
By donating treats, candy, financial gifts and your time you
help foster a positive and fun environment to the children
and young adults of Laurel Oaks!

​It is imperative that all residents pay HOA dues to ensure
we can fund the continued safety, growth, and
beautification of our neighborhood. Assessments are due
on January 1 each year with a 30 day grace period. You
can pay by mailing your dues in or online via TownSquare.

Laureloaks.org

Here are the elected Board Members
for the 2024 year! 

We are excited to serve our wonderful
community and cater to the needs of

all.  

Our Board Of Directors are all
volunteers who love this community
and wish you a wonderful New Year!  

$528



Past Event Photos

The Laurel Oaks Homeowners Association
welcomes you to our monthly meetings. 

Year 2024 is a year of new beginnings,
opportunity, growth and progression!

 We would love to hear from you at our
next in person meeting. 

Let us know what you love about the
neighborhood. Let us know if you have

questions the HOA may be able to
answer, or concerns that the association

may address. 

Each HOA Board member is dedicated to
you, our neighbors. We all show up and
volunteer our time and talents to make
our neighborhood a safe, fun and well
maintained place to live and raise our

families.  

 

Laurel Oaks Newsletter 

January Events

A Warm Welcome

A Message from the Owner

Yard Of The Month

Ricky Jackson

Here are a few photos from the
Christmas Parade, Fall Festival

and Trunk Or Treat 2023!
 If you have photos you would

like to share, please email
them to: Board@laureloaks.org
or post on the NEXTDOOR app!

Ricky Jackson has lived in the Laurel
Oaks neighborhood for 35 years. 

“I take pride in my home and the
neighborhood. We try to keep a
uniformed look here in this cul de sac.
It's important if you want to keep the
property value up.” 
                                             -Ricky Jackson

Please click here  to join a Laurel Oaks
Committee. Students can join our Junior  
Committees and earn service hours! 

This year we hope to re-establish
many of the committees that have
been vital to our community. If you
would like to volunteer and
join/rejoin us please email us today
at: Board@laureloaks.org 

Laureloaks.org

Monday 22th January 2024

Reminders

Annual HOA Dues 

Holidays

Martin Luther King Jr. 
Day

If you would like to feature your 
business in the Laurel Oaks 

Monthly Newsletter please contact:
 

 Mrs. Christian Philip-Crockett
Christian.cp@laureloaks.org

http://www.laureloaks.org/contact-us.html
http://www.laureloaks.org/contact-us.html

